Payne, Nancy 3511

From: Johnson-Martin, Janice

Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 10:47 AM
To: Weidner, Sandy

Cc: Payne, Nancy

Subject: RE: Speeding on Golf Avenue
Nancy,

I’'m sure you will be taking care of this or forwarding to John Rooney for review.

From: Weidner, Sandy

Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 10:38 AM

To: Johnson-Martin, Janice <Janice.Johnson-Martin@cityofracine.org>; Payne, Nancy <Nancy.Payne@cityofracine.org>;
Rooney, John <John.Rooney@cityofracine.org>

Cc: _CH_ALD <CH_ALD@Tcityofracine.org>

Subject: Speeding on Golf Avenue

Dear JJ,

Please submit my communication to the Traffic Commission regarding the plea of residents on Golf
Avenue, between Northwestern Avenue and Rapids Drive, that the City address their concerns with
the speeding that occurs constantly on their street.

Please invite Mary Ellen Anderson, 2130 Golf Avenue, 53404.
Thank you in advance.
Sandy Weidner

Alderman, 6th District
City of Racine



